From: Patrick Firlik

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 7:06 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Asking Support for Jesuits' Petition

My name is Patrick Firlik and | live at 1224 Washtenaw Court, Apt. 13. | am calling/writing in support of
the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street. | have
known the Jesuits for my four years of undergraduate education and believe they would not only be good
neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past ten
years. For me personally, they have helped provide a home away from home and spiritual resources
during my time at the University of Michigan.

| also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that all
members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important issue.

Again, | ask that you please vote (or encourage the vote) in favor of the Jesuits’ petition.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Patrick Firlik

Patrick Firlik | Bachelor of Business Administration 2014
Stephen M. Ross School of Business | University of Michigan
616.206.9306 | pfirlik@umich.edu | www.linkedin.com/in/pfirlik
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